
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear guests,              

for years, the Goldafter Caterpillar hasn’t been 
welcome, neither on Helgoland nor the Helgoland 
Dune. Since the first sighting, we’ve been putting all 
our effort in preventing any further spreading. 
Touching those caterpillars or their nests can cause 
skin irritations as well as possible allergic reactions. 
The community gardeners are gathering nests on 
Helgoland and the Helgoland Dune on a regular basis.   

 

Please do not touch those caterpillars         
or put them into your hands. Please        
advise your children accordingly. 
 


